
March 2023 

ATTN:  

RCHEA Membership 
 

RCHEA Board of Directors are pleased we can 

finally announce an in-person RCHEA general 

membership meeting: 

Tuesday, April 25, 2023 at 5:00 pm in bldg F            

(hospital lower parking lot) 

Also, in an effort to communicate through 

pandemics and other crisis, we have developed 

an association website that you can access at 

https//www.rchea.com so please check it out 

in April for updates, meeting notices, 

negotiation updates and newsletters. 

Looking forward to seeing you April 25th, 

RCHEA Board of Directors 


